COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

26th August, 1939.

Dear 3irs, | A
I am in receipt of your letter of the 22nd instant
forwarding a copy of Plan No.5646 of the Donkey Boiler
proposed for the m.s. "HELLESUND", and now return the same
herewith,a photostat copy having been taken.

With reference to the remarks in your communication
of the 19th instant in regard to this case, it wm%d appear
that the construction of the boiler was nearing mlat:.on
when you peid your first visit and I shall be glad 1if you
will let me lmow the date on which this visit was made.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
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L ‘Oy‘d S Reg:s’ter
wRARERLON




